
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/13/2014 9:14:24 AM
Subject: proviso

“Notwithstanding any other provision of law, a state institution of higher education is exempt from the requirement 
to submit and receive approval for a permanent improvement project by the Commission on Higher Education and 
the Budget and Control Board if the project is funded entirely by non-General Fund sources of revenue.”
 
 
 
Interesting idea.  What about the JBRC review?  Still want to require that?
 
 
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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